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PRODUCT PRICES ADJUSTMENT AND  
EXCHANGE POLICY NOTICE 

 
 

Dear Partners, 

 

Please be informed that prices of all products of Nefful International will be adjusted, 

effective 1 January 2021. Kindly refer to the link (  for the 

adjusted price list. 

 

For more information on products and promotions, you may visit the company website 

for latest updates. The products exchange policy will also be adjusted as follow: 

1. Exchange of products purchased in 2020 must be done before sales closing 

day of December 2020 (Refer to announcement for sales closing day) 

2. All product exchanges from January 2021 will be based on new product prices, 

top-up will be required if price differences arise from the adjustment.  

We thank you for your continued support and understanding. Your support is our 

greatest motivation; hence we shall continue to bring you quality products. 
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